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Heart	Throb	Band	
Attn:		Al	Cardoza	
	
Dear	Al,	
	
On	behalf	of	the	Maltese	Heritage	Association,	I	would	like	to	thank	the	Heart	Throb	
Band	for	their	amazing	and	energetic	performance	during	the	Maltese	Heritage	
Association	6th	Annual	Classic	Car	Show.		Everyone	enjoyed	the	ambiance	you	
brought	to	our	venue.		Thanks	to	your	support	the	event	was	a	huge	success.	
	
The	Maltese	Heritage	Association	strives	to	educate	individuals	about	our	island	and	
promote	the	Maltese	Culture.	We	raise	money	for	our	organization	to	participate	in	
various	cultural	events	in	the	San	Francisco	Bay	Area	such	as	our	Classic	Car	Show	
and	the	Italian	Heritage	Parade.		Each	year	we	also	make	a	donation	to	charitable	
organizations	whose	focus	is	on	education	or	children	and	families	in	need.			Thanks	
to	last	year’s	support,	we	made	a	generous	donation	to	the	Redwood	Credit	Union	-	
100%	went	directly	to	The	North	Bay	Fire	Relief.	
	
Included	is	the	program	we	gave	out	during	our	event	proudly	showing	The	Heart	
Throb	Band	as	a	Donor	and	we	hope	you	will	receive	new	business	due	to	your	
generosity.	
	
	
With	Gratitude,	
	
	
Debbie	Gatt	Ghiglieri	
Secretary	
Maltese	Heritage	Association	
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